
 

 
August 27, 2008 
 
 
Ms. Denise Stauffer 
Director of Administration 
West Pasco Youth Soccer 
  Association, Inc. 
Post Office Box 1965 
New Port Richey, FL 34656-1965 
 
RE: Holiday Recreation Complex Donation 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 
On behalf of the Board of County Commissioners, I would like to express our heartfelt appreciation for 
your organization’s community service and the generous donation of $563.50, acquired as a result of 
the disposal of several soccer goal posts. 
 
The West Pasco Youth Soccer Association, Inc., donation will be allocated to purchase new equipment 
or supplies to enhance the programs at Holiday Recreation Complex. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ted Schrader 
Chairman 
 
TS/EJK/ecm/bcc082708/pra080821 
 
cc: Board of County Commissioners 

John J. Gallagher, County Administrator 
Daniel R. Johnson, Assistant County Administrator (Public Services) 
Frederick J. Buckman, CPRP, Parks and Recreation Director 
Martha S. Campbell, Administrative Services Manager 
Evelyn J. Knettel, Accountant II 



 

Board of County Commissioners 
Historic Pasco County Courthouse 
37918 Meridian Avenue 
Dade City, FL 33525 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Denise Stauffer 
Director of Administration 
West Pasco Youth Soccer 
  Association, Inc. 
Post Office Box 1965 
New Port Richey, FL 34656-1965 

 
 


